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Roadworks are starting in your area soon 
What’s happening, where and when? 
What: Temporary Traffic Management- Essential maintenance repairs to improve the condition and structural stability of the retaining wall on 
Spencer Parade.  
 
Where: Spencer Parade, Stanwick 
 
Date: Monday 7th August 2023 – Friday 18th August 2023 (weekdays only) 
 
Times: 08:00 – 16:00 (Road open as usual outside of these hours) 
 
Traffic Management: Works will be carried out using 2-way temporary traffic signals, this is to ensure the safety of our teams and members of the 
public using the footways and carriageways. The road will be open as usual outside of the working hours stated above 
 
Residents/Businesses: Access will not be restricted to any properties or businesses, but there may be slight delays when passing the works area. 
We ask for your patience while we carry out these essential works.  
 
Parking: We ask that all vehicles are parked away from the area highlighted RED below during working hours to allow sufficient space for the 
traffic management to be installed, which will aid with the flow of traffic through the village. If for any reason you may have issues moving your 
vehicle, please let us know prior to the commencement date.  
 
Public Transport: Public transport will not be affected, but please allow for extra time. 
 
Pedestrians and Cyclists: A footway closure will also be in place during working hours. All pedestrians will need to use the footway on the other 
side of the carriageway. 
 
Emergency Vehicles: Emergency vehicles will not be affected, but delays are possible. 
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We must ask that vehicles are not parked on the road within the 
works area during the road closure periods. We also 
recommend you plan extra time for your journeys.  
 
We hope this information is helpful and we apologise for any 
inconvenience these essential works may cause. We will make 
every effort to minimise any unnecessary disruption. Our team 
on site will be ready to assist you with any issues you may 
have during the work, and we hope you will find our employees 
courteous and helpful.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Parking and Property/Business Access 

If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, please visit: 
www.northnorthants.gov.uk/highways or call our Customer 
Service team on 0300 126 3000 
Site contact: Adam Britton – 01604 529700 (08:00 to 16.00) 
In writing: nnccommunications@kier.co.uk     
Details of roadworks in your area can be found on one.network 
Follow us on: 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/NNCHighways 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/NNCHighways 

Customer Service 

Nothing is so urgent or important that we 
cannot take the time to do it safely. 
Please respect our workforce, whilst we 
improve your network. 
 

 

Please scan the QR code should you wish 
to give feedback after the work finishes, 
some devices may require a free app. 
If you do not have access to a QR scanner 
please use;  

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FFTNWB6 


